
   

   AMO MEMO 
To: ALL 

From: Engineering Manager 

Date: 01 September 2020 

Re: Change of Engineering-In-Charge (EIC) for GAM’s PGU AW139 Operation in 
Subang Base. 

Effective from date of this MEMO, EIC for PGU AW139 operation in Subang will be changed from 
LAE Cheang Weihong to LAE Mohd Zhafran Bin Rasul. 

All team members specifically in PGU AW139 Ops. and GAM AMO in general to give full support 
to this new appointment.  

Thank you 

-End- 


